

Layton Primary School

Headteacher: Mr Jonathan Clucas **Deputy Headteacher**: Mrs Clare Scott

Thursday 8th February 2024

Parent Governor Election

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to welcome Dan Jones to the Governing Body of the school following the recent Parent Governor elections. Dan will join the board from the next Governor meeting in March.

Can I thank all parents who took the opportunity to vote and take part in the process to support our school moving forward. Governors work with the Headteacher and senior leaders to drive strategic school improvement and the Governing Body are looking forward to adding to their skillset once Dan takes up his role.

I would also like to thank those parents who put their names forward for the parent Governor elections for their willingness to support school; it is very much appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Jonathan Clucas Headteacher

















